
Interest in the Segal Program blossomed, with over

400 applications for 10 Segal Fellowships.

The candidates were so inspiring, that we added an additional Fellow for

2020. This fall, we welcomed our National Service Fellows, in partnership

with AmeriCorps (formerly CNCS) and AmeriCorps Alums @ SYA. Pictured 

(L-R): Lamar Butler, Chris Capron, Paul Nolan, Robyn Pratt & Yancy Singleton.

Based at The Center for Youth and Communities at The Heller School at

Brandeis University, we continue to celebrate and leverage all the University

offers and to welcome undergraduate and Heller MPP Fellows each year.

2019 -2020

HIGHLIGHTS

Our 130 Segal Fellows:
Fellows by Sector

46% Nonprofit

21% Public/

Government

18% Private

Fellows by Race/Ethnicity

47% White

24% Black/

African American

14% Latinx

9% Asian/

Asian American

6% More than one 

race or ethnicity

More than 

half of Fellows 

identify as 

people of color

are National

Service alumni
51%

Our Fellows 

make an impact

 across sectors

 and issue areas

15% Full-Time

Students

62% 37% 1%

Women Men
Gender

Queer

Our Fellows and programming have focused on:

are actively engaging

in their communities

as citizen leaders

90%

The Continuing Fight

for Racial Justice

The COVID-19

Pandemic Response

The 2020

Election & Census

2009 Segal Fellow Audrey Etlinger Cohen

was a Nurse Case Manager at Whittier Street

Health Center in Dorchester, MA. Other

Fellows have been on the frontline in health,

education,  and community response.

2020 Segal Fellow Irma Zamarippa

interned with NALEO Educational

Fund, promoting awareness of and

access to the 2020 census and

election in Texas.

2020 Segal Fellow Lydia Casmier

Derfler interned with UNCF, supporting

their Building a Better Narrative

Campaign and creating a Historically

Black Colleges and Universities Toolkit.

LEARN  MORE  &  CONNECT  AT  SEGAL.BRANDEIS.EDU


